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8524 Maggie Avenue * Las Vegas, Nevada  89143
702-656-2736   fax:  413-556-0827  email:  rusty@codusa.com

http://www.airedalerescue.net

Enclosed you will find your National Airedale Rescue  Home Again 
Microchips.

Each cellophane package includes:
- sterile packaged syringe with microchip
- 4 stickers with the microchip scan number on them
- 1 rubber tag with the microchip number (and ring for 

attaching)
- 1 file card
- 1 blue and white Registration Form

The cellophane package is open at one end (the plunger end of the 
package) and resealed.  This is because a sticker has to be put on each 
Registration Sheet that shows “Airedale Terrier Rescue” as the Shelter 
that is providing you with the microchip.

We request the following from you in exchange for the provided 
microchips:

- That you are diligent about registering the microchips
- That you request that your vet implant the microchip at no 

charge during the vet exam and routine shots visit
- Enclosed is a letter from the Board requesting that your vet      

implant the chip at no charge (copy and distribute with the 
chips, as necessary).

- That you do not lose track of the provided microchips
- That you request a new supply when you get down to your 

next to last available microchip
- That you submit the names of the Airedales and the number of 

the microchip to Rusty LaFrance, for the batch you received, 

http://www.airedalerescue.net/


before another batch can be shipped to you.  (There is a 
Master MicroChip data base being kept that will be accessible 
to the Directors)

We suggest the following:
- There are 4 sticky numbers on the card.
- -      you can use one for your file
- -      one for your vet’s file
- -     one for the new adopter
- -    and one can be used to stick on the attached sheet for 

reminding you to submit the required information (via email) 
to Rusty LaFrance

If you would like to make a donation, from your adoption fee,  to 
National Airedale Rescue to help continue this program, we would 
gladly accept and suggest $10 per microchip kit. 

These chips are provided to you at no cost for identification of rescued 
Airedales only.   If you wish to purchase the chips for some other use
(like your personal dogs), please make your check payable to National 
Airedale Rescue for $15  per microchip kit.  

Please mark the Memo Line of your check with “Microchip Program” so
that it can be properly accounted for against the cost of the program.

If you have any questions whatsoever, please feel free to contact me at 
rusty@codusa.com .

Thank you in advance for your assistance in making this program work.

Rusty LaFrance
rusty@codusa.com
702-656-2736
Microchip Program Coordinator
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